
ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE

Road Name: Locke Road

Between N. Watkins and Benjestown Road

Will be CLOSED for road & drainage construction

Beginning Wednesday Feb. 22nd thru Saturday Feb. 25th

Description:
Locke Road will be closed to through traffic for approximately four (4) days 

for road and drainage repairs. N. Watkins will be designated as the detour 

route. Please plan for minor delays.

Contact Information:  Dennis Thomasson
Shelby County Roads, Bridges & Engineering.

Phone 901-222-7705


